
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/26/2014 3:17:58 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: quick chat? 

You were gone in a flash this morning! 

If you have a couple minutes, would you give me a call? 

Nothing urgent. 

Thx 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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